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This letter serves as formal notification that E-T-A will discontinue the 1620-3H and 1626-3H as of 
December 31, 2021.  
 
The last time buy for this part is December 31, 2021 with the last delivery date no later than March 
30, 2022. Please see below a list of suggested replacement parts. Please review your POS and 
notify all customers affected by this change.  

Discontinued Part Suggested Replacement
1620-3H 1620-3-xxA
1626-3H 1626-3-xxA

 

  

  

E-T-A appreciates and values our business relationship. We are committed to working directly with 
you, and your end customer, to manage through this product discontinuation.  
 
Please contact me if you have additional questions.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
John Guetens  
North American Sales Manager  
E-T-A Circuit Breakers  
860-205-9688  
john.guetens@e-t-a.com  
  

  

  

  

E-T-A Circuit Breakers, 1551 Bishop Court Mt. Prospect, IL 60056  
Contact Us  

  

 




